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March 15,1969

Dear Don,

Got your letter here,forwarded by Denise., Glad to see you in Arizona
but T do hope to find some days to spend with you in your home,about May 10 or

12,
I do not think it will be necessary for you to bring any obsidian.Jdelinek

got a lot of it, A ton ,I have been told.Anyway, a lot.Good one,
Arizona is pleasant,but,at Chicago,I got a terrible cold who kept me last
week sneezing and coughing so much that I am dead tired.Now I begin to feel

better, Began to work stone a little,but I have to re~adapt to obsidian.I have
obtained a room as workshop.,
See you soon, and my best to Evelyn and yourself,and the cats,of
course

Bien amicalememt

F.B.




